
 
 
 

 
 

 The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 
7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  
Next meeting will be December 17, 2020 7PM—Masks 

and Social Distancing Required. 
 

Mike Voboril, Tim Delsman, Ned 

Ratterman, Dave Sherman, Leo 

Holthouse, Marco Vela, Bert White, Tom 

Heriza, and Charlie Vaughan 

 

 

 
Thank you to all the Angels out 
there who participated in the 
Angel gifts. Please remember to 
turn your gifts into the office by 
December 18th. Once again, thank 

you for your generosity. 
 
I hope you have taken the time to read the daily 
devotions of Mother Teresa in “DO SOMETHING 
BEAUTIFUL FOR GOD”.  A quote 
from Mother Teresa for 
December 1st,  “The Season of 
advent is like springtime in 
nature, when everything is 
renewed and so fresh and 
healthy. Advent is also meant to 
do this to us-to refresh us and make us healthy, 
to be able to receive Jesus in whatever form He 
may com to us.” Please join in doing a daily 
devotion and praying for an end to the virus and 
peace and comfort for our country. 
 
For those of you who are preparing for 
Confirmation don’t forget to meet with Mrs. 
Monahan in the Parish Hall on December 20th 
following the 9:30 am Mass. 
 

“Keep Christ in Christmas” yard signs, sponsored 
by the Knight of Columbus, are available for sale 
again this year in the Parish Office. There is a 
limited quantity, so come get yours while they 
last.  The cost is $6.00 each or 2 for $10.00 and 
they come with the stake. 

UPCOMING NEWS AND EVENTS 

It’s Poinsettia time again! 

If you would like to donate a 
Poinsettia in memory of a 
loved one, we will be 
accepting them starting 
Monday, December 14, 2020 
during our normal working 
hours. 

 

The Office will be closed December 24-27th, 
and will reopen for regular office hours on 
Monday the 28th. 

We are in dire need of Sacristans!  

If this is something that interests you and would like to 

help us out, please contact Dawn at the Parish Office. 

The Food Bank is still looking for 

volunteers. If you would like to help out, 

contact the Parish office.  


